
Student Spotlight:  Natalie Bullis

Natalie is a college student that took MissionShift while in the U4C program.  Natalie 
said that MissionShift gave her new insights into different cultures and the 
understanding of the cultures that are present, not only in Minnesota, but also in the 
general society.  She felt that this course also taught her a lot about the Twin Cities and 
how she could better understand them in order to build ministries.  Natalie stated, 
“MissionShift taught me to always be listening to people who are different than me who I
can not only do ministry with, but who I can learn from.”  She believes that MissionShift 
is not just for those going to ministry, but anyone who will run into any cultures in their 
work and everyday life. Natalie recommends the MissionShift class to everyone. She 
said, “You will learn so much, not only about the city and other cultures, but also about 
yourself. This class will grow you as it did me.”
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